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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale St., Mail Code B10C 
P.0. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177

Fax: 415.973.7226

February 1, 2012

Edward Randolph, Director 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s Non-Tariffed Products and Services (NTP&S) 
Information-Only Report

Dear Mr. Randolph:

Pursuant to Decision (D.) 11-05-018, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) is authorized to 
provide non-tariffed products and services (NTP&S) already approved for use by the other 
California investor owned utilities (IOUs) starting thirty (30) days after PG&E provides an 
information-only report regarding the categories it plans to offer. PG&E provided its first NTP&S 
information-only report to the Energy Division on September 30, 2011.

Following Energy Division’s response to PG&E’s information-only report on October 28, 2011, 
PG&E met with the Energy Division on December 6, 2011 to better understand Energy Division’s 
comments and concerns. PG&E is submitting this revised information-only report to address the 
concerns that Energy Division has shared with PG&E.

As provided by D.l 1-05-018, PG&E plans to incorporate these items into its existing NTP&S 
catalog starting March 3, 2012. A copy of this information-only report is being sent to everyone 
listed on the official service list for R.05-10-030 and A.09-12-020.

Sincerely,

/s/
John Hughes
Director, Regulatory Relations

Enclosure

Gurbux Kahlon, Energy Division
Jack Fulcher, Energy Division
Jonathan Tom, Energy Division
Service Lists: R.05-10-030 and A.09-12-020

cc:

SB GT&S 0598530


